W. K. KELLOGG FOUNDATION
BATTLE CREEK, MICHIGAN

August 29, 1955

Dr. Dario Enriquez Bello Casilla 310 Concepción, Chile South America

Dear Dr. Enriquez:

I wrote to you on July 1) in answer to your letter of July 12 concerning the possibility of the Foundation providing you with some help for reorientation as to the teaching of surgery in the United States. In this letter I requested certain information from you before it would be possible for the Foundation to consider your request. Thus far I have received no answer to this letter and therefore it has been impossible to include funds in the budget for a fellowship for you. I am enclosing a copy of my letter of July 1) in case it may not have reached you.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely,

Benjamin G. Horning, M.D.

BGH:go Copy to Dr. Ignacio Gonzalez G.